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Declaration of Pierre Mariani, CEO Dexia 

 
 

Our commitment to UN Global Compact 

 

Dexia has been committed to the United Nations Global Compact for eight years. That 
commitment is a founding element of our sustainable development approach, consistent with our 
wish to concentrate our action on the essence of our business and the sustainable needs of our 
clients. 

An in-depth transformation of our company has been taking place since 2009, following the crisis 
which swept the financial markets, and against that background it has been our desire to pursue 
our commitment to sustainable development.  

We now wish to develop our approach to be consistent with the refocusing of our activities and 
historical franchises and to concentrate on the essence: integrating sustainable development in 
our banking business. To that end, the theme of energy efficiency in buildings will be at the heart 
of our sales actions over the period 2011-2012. 

With these initiatives, Dexia wishes to respond sustainably to the expectations of its clients in 
environmental matters. 

 

Pierre Mariani 

Chief Executive Officer, Dexia 

 

Our actions 

See Sustainable development report 2009: 
http://www.dexia.com/docs/2010/2010_sustainable/2009_RDD_UK/20100512_RDD_2009_UK.p
df 

 


